
Telecom Service Restoration Information 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are reaching out to inform you about the recent disruption in our telecom services affecting 

your area. We understand how critical these services are for you and appreciate your patience 

during this time. 

We are pleased to inform you that our technicians have worked diligently to restore services, and 

we expect full functionality to be restored by [Restoration Date]. As of now, you may 

experience intermittent service while we finalize our systems. 

If you encounter any continued issues after the restoration date, please do not hesitate to contact 

our customer service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service 

Email]. We are here to assist you. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

Customer Service Team 


